
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Summer School 
 
Firstly, I hope you are keeping well and the new term has started well. We will shortly 
be sending out further details regarding our transition days and information evenings 
in the final term. We are also hopeful of running another Summer School this year to 
further support the transition to Driffield School in September.  
 
If you would be interested in attending this, please complete this short survey below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iF
A32In1WazRKtpZO620PxBFUOUtZRDNCOFRaRk45QjkyMVlGRlNHSkYxSy4u  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Mr T Fisher  
Assistant Headteacher 
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